
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     Friday 23rd February 2024 

Welcome back to another half term here at Grove! Much of this week’s newsletter is dedicated to the fantastic 

trip to Italy that staff took 40 of our students to experience a trip of a lifetime.  

It has been excellent to see students back after half term. I have hosted my first Hot Chocolate with Headteacher 

this afternoon (see photo below), where 10 of our brilliant students have shared some ideas that they would like 

to see happen here at Grove. They were each nominated by their Head of Year for their excellent attitude to being 

part of Team Grove. 

An update to staffing – we have started to recruit some excellent members of staff who will be joining the team 

from after the Easter break. These will be exciting appointments, as we continue to drive forward positive changes 

across our community.       Have a brilliant weekend.                                                                                                                                                                

                                                                                                                               

Mr Mitchell Allsopp 
Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Bay of Naples Trip 2024 
  
This half term some of our students had the pleasure of attending our latest Geography school trip to Italy. 
Flying from Stansted Airport to Napoli on the Monday 12th February staying for 1 night in a 4-star hotel on the 
cliffs overlooking the sea. Whilst in Napoli the students had a guided tour to Mount Vesuvius followed by a visit 
to Pompeii.  The group then transferred to Sorrento for 2 nights.  Where they experienced a full day of guided 
tours, a visit to the Flavian Amphitheatre and the Temple of Serapis at Pozzuoli. Everyone had a wonderful 
time, and as you can see from the photographs below, made memories to last a lifetime! 
 
   

Hot Chocolate with Mr Allsopp! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

1st March – Duke of Edinburgh Birks 

Trip 

21st February – 8th March Year 11 

Mocks 

28th February – The Rise 
Programme workshops 

NEWS 

NEWS 
Click   to view our latest news articles. 
Why not also follow us on Facebook 
@GroveSchoolShropshire for a wealth of 
content, from student, staff and school 
celebrations, to competitions. We encourage 
you to get interactive with our posts! 
 

To hear about news from across the Trust, 
why not also follow @MarchesAcademyTrust. 
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